
 

 

The February 2024 Maple Leaf

Dear Maple Lane Country Club Members,
I want to send out a huge thank you to Stephanie & Greg Dawson, Seth
Hart, Jim Monroe, Scott & Kathy Polhemus and Justin Durst for coming
to the rescue! We had a downspout freeze causing the water that was

melting from the roof to come inside the building. Due to the quick clean
up, no major damage was incurred. 

Annual Meeting

The annual meeting is set for Sunday March 24th at 2:00 pm. Please mark
your calendars and plan on attending. Thank you to our Nominating

Committee Mit Beres, Dave Ramsey, Andrew Almasi, Susan Flinn and
Ralph Phillips. With their work, the following members will be running for

the board:

Adam Steffes                 Mary Franks 
Jim Patterson                Noah Walraven 

Kevin Frye                      Tom Conklin

Membership and Dues

Currently we have 237 members. Thank you to everyone who has paid
their dues! We have over 80 members that have paid annually, which is a

huge help! As always, dues can be paid Quarterly, Semi-Annual or
Annually. Please consider paying annual if you can!  

At the time of this email, we still have 10 members that have not paid at
least their 1st quarter. Their names are posted in the bar and Stephanie

has contacted them individually.



New Membership Recruitment

We are asking all members to ask at least one family to join or rejoin the
club!  Our goal is to get the membership back up over 260

members.  This will solidify the financial position of the club. 

Golf 

Mother nature has blessed us with some February golf!! Quick
reminders, be on the lookout for course availability! Jim is checking the

course regularly to have the course open as much as possible.

 
Pool

The contractor finished the final work on piping in the pit.  IDPH required
us to complete this prior to opening in 2024. Memorial day is right around

the corner!! Please be on the lookout for pool work days to help us get
ready for the 2024 summer!

Social

Comedy Night was a success, over 100 members and guests came
out. In addition the turn out for "Bear - The one man ban” and the Super

Bowl Sunday party was great! Be on the lookout for St Patty's and Easter
Egg hunt announcements. Huge thanks to the Social Committee and

Stephanie!
 

Tom Conklin, President
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